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November 2012 
 
 
To all District 6000 Rotarians,    
 
Our friends on the east coast are suffering greatly from the effects of Hurricane Sandy and now more recently, 
another storm that has complicated the matter. I have been in touch with some of the District Governors in the 
areas affected by the Hurricane Sandy disaster and there are many things they need. For now, we are appealing 
for financial help that will be distributed among about six Rotary Districts in the affected area. When Iowa 
suffered from our devastating floods in 2008, our Rotary friends from around the world supported us with a lot 
of financial assistance so let’s do the same for them. 
 
Individual and Club donations can be made to the District 6000 Humanitarian and Educational Foundation.  
These donations will be transferred to a special fund set up for the specific needs associated with this hurricane.  
Individuals who make contributions to the District 6000 Humanitarian and Educational Foundation will be 
eligible to receive tax credit for their donation as this is our 501 3C account. 
 
Make checks payable to: 
District 6000 H.E.F. and indicate on the subject line of the check – “Hurricane Sandy Relief” 
 
Send to:                                                         
Sandy Pickup, Treasurer 
818 Third Avenue 
Iowa City, IA  52245 
Phone) 319-337-9727 
Email) spickup3@mchsi.com 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support to help the people affected by Hurricane Sandy. 
 

Terry Geiger 
 
Terry L. Geiger 
District Governor 2012-13 
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